
Year 1 and 2 Trip to Hedingham Castle  
Wednesday 12th June 

 
Parents are reminded that on Wednesday, Year 1 and 2 pupils will be visiting Hedingham 
Castle.  They will need their coat and sunhat in school on that day.  Also, please ensure they 
have sun cream applied before school.  Each child will need to bring to school a named 
rucksack to carry their packed lunch in as well as a named bottle of water.  A packed lunch 
and a snacks will be provided by school.  The school starts and ends at regular times, please 
be on time in the morning as there is much to organise.  
 
All Year 1 and 2 children should wear school uniform to Hedingham Castle – no Games kit is 
needed. 
 
Mr Pallister 
Pre Prep Tutor 


